
 

  
11th November 2022 

This Week’s Highlights 

 
In Nursery we have started to learn about the season of Autumn and the children enjoyed exploring the 
school grounds, collecting leaves and other interesting Autumnal objects. We have also learned about 
Remembrance Day this week and that people wear a special flower – “poppy” to remember those that fought 
to protect us. 

---------------------------------------------------------------------- 
This week in Reception, we discussed the celebration of Bon-fire Night, sharing our experiences and 
traditions. We then began learning about the Forest in preparation for our trip to Delamere Forest. The 
children were amazingly behaved and enjoy their trip, learning new things along the way. We finished our 
week learning about the meaning of the poppy. 

--------------------------------------------------------------------- 
This week in Year 1 we spent time learning about communities and how they worked together during WW1 
to grow food so everyone could eat. We enjoyed using glockenspiels in Music. In maths, we have been 
exploring number bonds to 10. We loved using emojis to help explain how the characters in our story were 
feeling at different points in our story too. 

--------------------------------------------------------------------- 
Year 2 have been working hard this week to write their own diary entry to show their dream day in Australia. 
It has been lovely to see the improvement the children have made in their writing from September. The 
children have also been amazed by the differences in their lives today to the lives of children during WW1. 
We learned what the children had to do then and they thought about what job they would choose if they 
were alive during the war. 

--------------------------------------------------------------------- 
Year 3 have been working incredibly hard on their assessments this week, we are very proud of you all! Also, 
we have been learning about the role of women during WW1. We tried to imagine what it would have been 
like for young women who suddenly had to go and work on the farms as part of the Women’s Land Army, or 
in a munitions factory, making shells and other weapons for the soldiers to use. 

--------------------------------------------------------------------- 
This week, Year 4 have been working very hard on their assessments-well done! We have also spent time 
learning about the amazing courage and resilience of the soldiers in WW1, including the harsh reality of 
trench warfare and the importance of letters to and from home to boost morale and share news. The children 
have shown sensitivity and respect towards this important part of history and we are very proud of them! 

--------------------------------------------------------------------- 
This week, Year 5 have been learning about some of the tactics used in WW1. They have found out how 
propaganda posters, trench warfare, tunnels and morse code were used as tactics throughout WW1. They 
have also produced some lovely pieces of art work including their own sketches of poppies using oil pastels 
and charcoal. 

--------------------------------------------------------------------- 
This week, Year 6 have been thinking about the amazing people who fought and died in the War. We have 
looked at how the war started and the alliances were made.  We have learned sports and countries in sign 
language and how blood travels around our circulatory system. 

Dates for your diary 

 

• Monday 21st/Tuesday 22nd – 
Parent’s Evening 

• Thursday 24th November – Y2 

Trip Runway Visitor Park 
 
 

 

 

Our value this month is: 

Pride 

 

Reading 

Please make sure you listen to your 

child read at least 3 times a week 

and record this in their reading 

records.  

For those children not yet bringing 

a reading book home, please make 

sure you are reading to them as 

frequently as possible. 

 

 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

This Week’s Value Stars!! 

Nursery: Aodhan, Arley, Sophie & Zoey 

Reception: Terry A, Roux, Joseph,  Theo K 
 

Year 1:   Leylah B, Sophia T, Elaina T, 
Harvey H 

Year 4: Aldo R, Skylar L, Alex S, Maiya M,  

Year 2: Jacob P, Daniel J, Esmae J, Zach 
M 

Year 5: Jordon K, Frankie B, Casey, Elliot. 

Year 3: Mia C, April A, Zien R, Robyn S Year 6: Corey C, Jenson C, McKenzie S, 
Alexia W 

 

This Week’s Learning at Home 

Word of the Week: 

Nursery: Remember Year 3 – munition 

Reception- Forest Year 4 – legacy  
Year 1 – chronology Year 5 – propaganda  
Year 2 – experiment Year 6 – alliance 

 

 
 

Weekly Winners  

Numbots. Nursery - Year 2: How many coins can you earn? 

The highest number earned over the week will get 3 dojos. Last week’s 

winner= Scarlett A, Reception 
 

 Mathswhizz. Years 2-6: The class with the most time spent on 

MathsWhizz that week will get 3 dojos each. Last week’s winners= Y6JM 
 

Times Tables Rockstars. Years 3-6: Here are your group 

battles where the winning classes of these  

battles get 3 dojos each. Last week’s winners were = Year 6 BOYS, Year 5 

GIRLS, Year 4 BOYS, and Year 3 BOYS! Well done boys!! Next week… 
 

 

School 
Target:  

96% 

 
 


